
    
   

 
         

 
 
 

 
   

  
 

            
 

        
 

     
 

              
 
 

                
                
               

               
         

 
 
         
        
        
       
 
      
 

 
               

               
               

                 
             

           
 

 
              

 
   

STATE OF NEW YORK
 
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
 
Flanigan Square, 547 River Street, Troy, New York 12180-2216 

Notice to Licensees 
BERP 2007-01 

TO: All Industrial and Commercial Radioactive Materials Licensees and Registrants 

FROM: Bureau of Environmental Radiation Protection, Industrial Unit 

SUBJECT: New Telephone Numbers 

DATE: January 8, 2007 

In a previous Notice dated May 31, 2006, you were informed of the impending transfer of 
functions from the Department of Labor to the Department of Health. That transfer has been 
completed and the former Radiological Health Unit of the Department of Labor is now the 
Industrial Unit of the Bureau of Environmental Radiation Protection (BERP). As stated in the 
May 31 Notice, our new address is: 

New York State Department of Health 
Bureau of Environmental Radiation Protection 
547 River Street, Room 530 
Troy, NY 12180-2216 

Attn: Industrial Unit 

Our new telephone number is (518) 402-7550 and our fax number is (518) 402-7575. 
Calls to our old number (518) 457-1202 will continue to be forwarded temporarily, however you 
should update your files and emergency contact information with the new numbers as soon as 
possible. Also note that the State Warning Point number has changed to (518) 292-2200 for after 
hours notification of radiological emergencies. The old number, (518) 457-2200, will also 
remain operational temporarily. Again, please update your emergency contact information 
accordingly. 

Any questions regarding this notice should be directed to the Industrial Unit at (518) 402­
7550. 


